
Pupils, please be mindful of the
distance between yourself and
your teacher.

This is for everyone’s benefit.
Stirling Local Association
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Could you
have phoned?
We are currently practising Social
Distancing and are therefore limiting
visitors to those who are absolutely 
necessary. Please respect this and a
2m distance. 


